Worldwide Reunions with Liz Needham

Having retired from Queenswood and for once, putting golf to one side, former staff member Liz Needham decided to undertake her big OE 'overseas experience'! Although it was a personal holiday for Liz, as a member of the OQA Committee, she was keen to meet OQs in some of the countries she visited. Liz had a wonderful holiday and enjoyed tremendously meeting up with OQs, some of whom Liz taught PE at Queenswood! A huge thank you to Liz and to all the OQs who met up with her, in many cases some having travelled quite some distance to do so.

Scroll down to view photos of the reunions and find out who attended.



BRISBANE

The inaugural OQ Brisbane get together took place at Stokehouse Q on the banks of the Brisbane River in the sunshine. It was great to meet everyone and share some stories of Q over the years.

L-R: Claire Williams (Mrs Wilson) Annie Luckin (Mrs Bryce) Kara Baines (Mrs Lansdel) Liz Needham, Sally Dawbarn (Mrs Chambers)

MELBOURNE



Liz met up with Clare Lincoln (Mrs Lincoln-Middleton) for a superb lunch at Ricardo's in Albert Park.



OQs met up at the Orbit Restaurant, Sky Tower for lunch and were joined by Claire's parents who had just flown in. (in no particular order) Zoe Doig (Mrs Batten), Claire Fisher, Olivia Norman (Mrs Fitzgerald), Alison Paton (Mrs Ross), Vanessa Ormrod (Mrs Barber)

SYDNEY



Lunching at Graze MCA harbourside in the Rocks with Liz Sutton-Smith (Mrs Rush) and Karin North (Mrs Thompson)



Meeting Carol Cheavin (Mrs Daynard), who will shortly be relocating to Toronto!

HONG KONG



Liz meeting with Candy Tang, Evonne Inn (Mrs Heckscher) and Joanne Wong for cocktails at the Harbour Grand Kowloon